Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Steve Ashley <sashley@cityofnapavine.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2011 8:29 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Cc: nbozarth@cityofnapavine.com .

Subject: Re: TR-061231 - Petition to Interconnect Traffic Lights with the Washington Street Railroad

Crossing Warning Devices

Dear Kathy the City of Napavine would like to be removed from the petition for an intertie with the railroad TR#061231.
The City after many attempts has been unable to nail down a cost from the rail company the last cost was around
300,000.00 witch is way more then the City can accommodate for any foreseeable time at this point. The City would like to
reserve the right at some point to reapply when cost are more certain and or money would be available.

Thank You .
Steve Ashley

 Director

Community Development, Public Works

407 West Birch Ave, PO Box 810

Napavine, WA 98565

Phone 360-262-9344 Ext 224

Fax 360-262-9199

email: sashley@cityofnapavine.com
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